

SWAMPSCOTT PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Pamela R. H. Angelakis, M.A., M.Ed. 207 Forest Avenue Swampscott, MA 01907 Phone: 781 596 8800 Fax: 781 599 2502

Email: angelakis@swampscott.k12.ma.us

December 8, 2015

Dear High School Families,

This is to inform you that on Monday, December 7th, Mr. Edward Rozmiarek, Swampscott High School Principal, was placed on administrative leave until further notice. At this point in time, I am unable to discuss this pending personnel matter.

Should you have any questions regarding your student(s) high school experience please direct them to Mr. Frank Kowalski, Assistant Principal.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding,

Pamela R. H. Angelakis, M.A., M.Ed.

Superintendent of Schools